
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 4/26/2010 2:27:23 PM

Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4); 'Zafar, Marzia' 
(marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov)
'Harvey, Sommer C.' (sommer.harvey@cpuc.ca.gov); Drew Cheney 
(dwc@cpuc.ca.gov); 'Kaneshiro, Bruce' (bsk@cpuc.ca.gov)

To:

Cc:

Bcc:
Subject: RE: another Sebastopol event??

Marzia -1 just wanted to confirm with you that PG&E will be holding an infomiational open house to answer 
SmartMeter questions from our Sonoma County customers on Wed, 4/28 from 5:00 p.m. to 10:00 p.m. at the 
Veteran's Memorial Hall at 282 South High Street. Much like our Answer Centers, PG&E will have 
representatives on hand to talk about the SmartMeter program, answer customer billing questions, talk about other 
programs and services PG&E offers, etc., and we will have experts on hand to specifically address radio frequency 
concerns.

We worked with a reporter at the Santa Rosa Press Democrat to include the date/time of the meeting in the last 
article that ran on this issue, and as you know, have alerted local elected officials.

I've also attached our most up-to-date list of events and community meetings for your reference. Please let me 
know if you have any questions. Thank you.

Redacted

---- Original Message-----
From: Zafar, Marzia fmailto:marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.govl
Sent: Friday, April 23, 2010 5:42 PM

Redacted marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov; Dietz, SidneyTo:
Cc: Drew Cheney
Subject: RE: another Sebastopol event??

Hello,
Okay. Drew & myself will also attend the event. Please email both us with the address and any other details.
Thanks
Marzia

■Original Message-
From:|Redacted________________________
Sent: Friday, April 23, 2010 5:21 PM
To: marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov <marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov>; Dietz, Sidney <SBD4@PGE.COM> 
Subject: Re: another Sebastopol event??

Marzia -1 did not know it had been confirmed until late this afternoon. Below you will find the letter that the local
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PG&E Gov Rel rep delivered to Sebastopol city officials today. We are meeting internally on Monday to hammer 
out details and I can update you then, but this gives you a general idea of the event.

April 23, 2010

Honorable Elected:

As you are aware, PG&E decided not to participate in the recent county-wide SmartMeter™ forum due to several 
significant format changes that caused the company and our experts to feel we could not have a meaningful 
dialogue with our customers.

However, we understand there are customers who would like more information about the PG&E SmartMeter™ 
system and program, and who have questions they want answered. Therefore, we will hold a SmartMeter™ Open 
House on Wednesday, April -28th at the Sebastopol Veterans Hall from 5PM to 10PM to give our customers an 
opportunity to have their questions answered.

We will have a variety of in-house experts and at least one outside expert on-hand to answer customer questions 
related to the SmartMeter™, radio-frequencies, energy efficiency, billing, and payment assistance options such as 
the CARE program. We encourage residents to visit us anytime between 5PM and 10PM to learn more.

Should you have any questions, please contact me at Redacted Thank you!

Redacted
Governmental Relations Representative 
Pacific Gas and Electric Company

From: Zafar, Marzia <marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov> 
To: Dietz, Sidney; Redacted 
Sent: Fri Apr 23 17:05:42 2010 
Subject: another Sebastopol event??

hey guys,

Sebastopol city officials just called me to inform that PG&E is holding an event in their city next Wednesday, do 
you know anything about this?

marzia

Marzia Zafar - Zaf@epuc.ca.gov <mailto:Zaf@cpuc.ca.gov> - 415-703-1997

SB GT&S 0780605

mailto:marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:Zaf@epuc.ca.gov
mailto:Zaf@cpuc.ca.gov

